Updates and Changes - 2023 Scope of Survey Services

The following changes to the 2021 Scope of Survey Services have been incorporated into the new 2023

version:

Updated requirement for reported measurements to be in International Survey Feet rather than
US Standard Feet when adopted by NGS and the State of New Jersey (see Note in Section 3A[ii])
Addition of new Section 6A-1.4 to address surveys for disposal and diversion of parkland
Updating of labels for subsections within Section 5.2 for consistency, from 5.2-a, 5.2-b, and 5.2-c
to5.2-1,5.2-2,and 5.2-3

Revision of Section 5.2-1 (former 5.2-a) and Sample Form 1, to provide Agency notification by
email rather than by fax

Modification to sequence of property identification information in Sample Forms 5A, 5B, 6A, and
6B

Correction of references to Sample Forms 1, 2, and 3 within the text of this Scope of Survey
Services to conform to Sample Form identification sequence and numbers in Section 10
Reduction in the number of required hard copies of surveys for State land acquisitions (from 15
down to 8)

Clarification that NJDEP requires submitted digital files to be in .dwg format rather than .dxf
format

Expansion of the Table of Contents to simplify finding needed information



